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Dear mr. Juncker, 

In support of the letter which was sent to you on behalf of the Presidential Troika of the national Parliaments of the COSAC on December 6th regarding the establishment of the Task Force on Subsidiarity, Proportionality and “Doing Less More Efficiently”, the European Affairs Committee of the Dutch House of Representatives wants to express its discontent of the course taken by the European Commission on this matter.

The European Affairs Committee of the Dutch House of Representatives aims to be involved at an early stage in European decision-making, especially on the important topic of subsidiarity and proportionality. Therefore, the Committee regrets that it received the letter regarding the establishment of the Task Force and its composition at such a late stage.

The Chair of the Dutch European Affairs Committee will discuss the issue at the Chairpersons COSAC in Sofia on January 21-22, 2018. 

Kind regards,

[bookmark: _GoBack]
Malik Azmani
Chair of the European Affairs Committee of the Dutch House of Representatives
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